
 
 

Dear Archway Glendale Families,  

Before we depart from campus this week, I wanted to send a reminder to all of you about what the return to 

school will look like following the Thanksgiving Holiday. All Archway Glendale students will be 

participating in Distance Learning from Monday, November 30, through Wednesday, December 2, 

2020.  

At the end of this letter you will find links to Mr. Twist’s original communication from 11/18, my 

communication from 11/20, and the FAQ sheet. 

Here are the key things that you should remember while students are Distance Learning:  

1.    All students will be participating in Distance Learning via their Google Classroom. 

2.    Zoom links and schedules may be found on Google Classrooms. 

3.    On-campus support is available for students that need care. Please understand that we cannot guarantee a 

totally risk-free environment, but the on-site care will follow the same COVID-19 mitigation protocols we 

use during the school day. The deadline to signup is today! Click here to register.  

4.    If your student experiences technical difficulties during Distance Learning, please contact the office 

immediately at 623.866.4710. 

5.    Attendance will be taken during live sessions each morning. Please be sure your student is on time so he 

is not marked absent. Students will either be marked present or absent. If your student will be absent, please 

report the absence via the attendance line at 623.866.4710. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me or Sara Swinford at 

sswinford@archwayglendale.org.  

Have a safe and happy Thanksgiving!  

Sincerely, 

 

Jack Kersting 

Headmaster  

 Mr. Twist’s email from 11/18 

Mr. Kersting’s email from 11/20 

Great Hearts/Archway Glendale Holiday FAQ Sheet 
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